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   Easter half term:  Monday 14th April 2025– Friday 25th  April 

Monday 28th—30th Pioneer Residential Yr 4 

Tuesday 29th April Swimming begins  

Bank Holiday Monday 5th May 

Monday 12th May  SATS week starts 

Half term Monday 26th May  2025 

Tuesday 3rd June Exotic zoo visit to Class 1 

Thursday 26th June Leavers service @ Hereford Cathedral 

Thursday 3rd July Year 6 Induction day @ Wigmore High School 

Finish for Summer: Friday 18th July 2025 

10.4.25 

 

 

The story of Judas Iscariot.  

Village Vandalism 

We have received reports of vandalism at the daffodil 

lane play area.  The Community Council are reluctant 

to involve the police at this time, but if this continues 

they will have no option but to report this.  This be-

haviour has stopped children being able to use this 

play area.  Please be mindful about where your       

children are and what they are doing. 

Easter Raffle. 

On a much happier note.  A huge thank you to 

all that came and supported our Easter service 

and raffle, we made £270 which we will use to 

enhance our outdoor area 

Have a lovely Easter, and stay safe.   

Please ensure all  school payments are made 

up to date. 



Class News 

Class1 

At our Parents appointment sessions last week lots of the Reception parents saw the drawings their had 

done of The Hundred Decker Bus. Now, thanks to Mrs McLean, they have made their own Hundred 

Decker Bus based book. The model bus looks fantastic!    

Preschool

 

 

 

 

 

We have reached the end of a busy term, filled with fun and lots of learning, finding out about 
transport. The children really enjoyed being pilots, flying their plane off to different locations. 

We have been working on our outdoor area, listening to the children and their ideas, developing 
their music station, small world and reading areas. 

We will be introducing our new topic, "Mini Beasts", exploring  the life cycle of frogs and butter-
flies and hopefully hatching our own butterflies. 

We hope you all have a lovely Easter break. 

The Year One and Year Two children have finished reading 
Beegu and role played the reunion between Beegu and 
her parents. Finally, in RE we have been thinking about 
Forgiveness, and we’ve written a Recipe for Forgiveness 

together.   

Miss Evans and Sarah 



Class News 

Class 3 

The year 6s of our federation have had a fantastic time at Arthog this week experiencing a range of out-
door activities from gorge walking to rock climbing and canoeing! Each child showed great persever-
ance and at times, much courage, to participate in the challenges set for them by the group leader. It 
was wonderful to see their confidence develop throughout the trip and also observe their skills in both 
managing themselves independently but also within a team. Their behaviour was exemplary and we 
hope that they have enjoyed creating special memories within their final year of primary school.  

Meanwhile, the year 5s have been busy back at school continuing 
with their learning about Malala Yousafzai. They have also been 
creating Mayan masks.   

 

 

Class 2 

This week, we visited Bishop’s Castle Church to listen to 3 musicians playing the violin, the piano and 
the guitar. We were then able to try a range of instruments ourselves. Everyone really enjoyed this 
wonderful experience.  



Attendance  

Attendance Figures for last week:31.03.25-04.04.25 

                                  Teme (Class 1) 86.11% 

                              Hales  (Class2) 94.00% 

                             Redlake (Class 3) 100% 

                    Overall 93.11%Target 96% or better. 

Please remember our school day starts at 8.45am.  You must let us know if your 
child is not going to be in school on a day by 8.45 am. 

                      Information for Parents 

                      School News 

 

 

 

Please remember not 
to park on the zig-zags 
outside our school. 

Reminders 

Please ensure your child has a sunhat and has applied suncream during the warm weather.  We are 

unable to apply to your  children but can assist them in applying. 

Uniform the majority of our children come to school very smartly and adhere to the school uniform 

policy , please could all parents ensure that children wear the correct uniform , including the correct 

PE kit and hairstyles. 



 

http://

track.smtpsendemail.com/90928

26/c?

p=mZfp5PC5Nyy52BWiajQMWo3

Fy1cojeNTeAK1GIPBii3Jno7qffgdz

WYNgK4u6OGWX0UuA813En8oU

qGvwT08kQ5_5KV3SduzbUIDlmw

jYBpt4OYJTAsk2BCp0dMol-

xEYPQSgHgAnViQnj1N7zzlN-

IDjq29DKfLK7zVTkKWuz2_yuoqaC

zqQfMAze9L_HGbz1-

_wCT9v6WfX86Rx3K65VE27ivL40

dkplXFj6QwuBbH2UqaQwGHrAYX

rvi4pDRM0GggcNJksUpqQiRib-



 

The link below is to  the Shropshire Family Ser-

vices newsletter, where you can find lots of infor-

mation on what’s going on and where to go for 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%

2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%

2FUKSHROPSHIRE%2Fbulletins%2F3bbed53%

3Freqfrom=share/1/010101928fff93a2-

66d9edcf-85a0-4979-bceb-9dabe822a25e-


